




























 
"e mālama pono"...dedicated to protecting,  

 sustaining and enhancing our 'āina, kai and 'ohana 

 

P.O. Box 662 ∙ Kihei, Hawaii 96753  ∙  Phone: 508.499.9996  ∙   www.GoKihei.org  ∙  kca@GoKihei.org 

 
    
TO: Karla Peters, County Director of Parks and Recreation:  karla.peters@co.maui.hi.us 

John Buck, County Deputy Director of Parks and Recreation: john.buck@co.maui.hi.us 
 
FROM: Kihei Community Association 
 
DATE:  September 17, 2020 
 
RE:  Support in favor of recognizing Banyan tree as an Exceptional Tree 
 

The Kihei Community Association (KCA) is in general support of saving trees that are healthy and 

enjoyed by our residents and visitors.  KCA supports your effort to have the Banyan tree located on 

state property located in the Waiohuli/Keokea beach dune near the beach access named Keolahou Pl. 

and the 1290 Uluniu St. address, on TMK #390080010000. This is the only Banyan tree on the 

greenway reserve land. 

The Banyan tree is exceptionally old, appears healthy and full of character. It is appreciated by young 

and old, visitors and locals alike.  The Uluniu Beach Front Reserve Association (UBRA) has stated that 

they are committed to continuing to care for the tree.  

Importantly, we have recently learned that it is also providing shade for two honu nests located nearby.  

We respectfully ask that this tree be preserved and recognized as an Exception Tree by the county.  

Respectfully. 

Mike Moran, President 

Kihei Community Association 

 

 

cc:   Hannah Bernard: wild@aloha.net 
Cheryl King:  hihawksbills@gmail.com  
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